

May 7, 2024

Lyn S. Romano
Heavenly Bricks Charitable Foundation
P.O. Box 721
25 Green Hill Road
Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Mrs. Romano,

Thank you for your gift to Northern Westchester Hospital (NWH) in memory of Raymond M. Romano. Your generosity helps NWH provide high quality, person-centered care and medical and surgical expertise to everyone who enters our campus or uses one of our ambulatory facilities.

We are proud that NWH is one of the highest quality hospitals in the country.

- NWH is the only hospital in Westchester County to receive Healthgrades 2024
 America's 250 Best Hospitals Award, placing it among the top 5% in the nation.
 Healthgrades also ranked NWH #2 in critical care, #5 in neurosciences and #5 in stroke care in New York State.
- An "A" Leapfrog rating for patient safety.
- NWH ranks as one of US News & World Report's Best Regional Hospitals and 24th in New York State, ranking high in 12 categories including stroke, neurology and neurosurgery.
- NWH is the only hospital in the world to receive Planetree Person-Centered Care Gold
 Certification with Distinction six times in a row.

Thank you again for your thoughtful gift.

Sincerely,

Keeva Young-Wright

Associate Executive Director, Operations

President, NWH Foundation

Houngwright

P.S. Please keep this letter as your receipt for your \$50.00 contribution. In accordance with IRS regulations, we confirm that no goods or services were exchanged in consideration of your contribution.